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I refer to changes in the regulations and believe that the terms of references are far too broad and can be 
interpreted in many different ways. 
 
Also I have a legally owned firearms with a muzzle compensator. If I wish to make one with differing 
position of the escape holes, I would be in breach of the revised legislation. Also I have tools in my 
garage that have nothing to do directly with a firearm but could be interpreted by a local police person as 
being a precursor. These sorts of changes should be made with advice of the experts in gunsmithing etc, 
not by persons who probably have never even owned a firearms. 


